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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Martha Shafer

Email

marthashafer4nc@gmail.com

Docket

E 100 Sub 180

Message

RE: E 100 Sub 180: I'm someone who is planning to install rooftop solaire in the next 6 months. It's not fair for Duke to
change the value of my solar investment retroactively. Our state should be encouraging investment in solar, not
discouraging it. The Commission should do the cost-benefit analysis for rooftop solar that was required by law (HB 589)
before changing net metering rules Thank you.


